
CORRIGENDUM 

Subject: Extension of Last Date for Receipt of Applications for Teaching & Non-

Teaching Post  

In reference to the earlier advertisement VCW/Admin/Recruitment/2025/01 published on 5-11 

July 2025 in Employment News for the Teaching Post & Non -Teaching post, it is hereby 

informed that the last date for receipt of applications for Teaching post & Non-Teaching 

Post has been extended by two weeks from the previously announced deadline. 

The new last date for receipt of applications is: 16.08.2025 

All other terms and conditions of the original advertisement remain unchanged. 

 


